TECHNOLOGY DIRECTORSHIP

REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 2007 COUNCIL MEETING

Submitted by Michael S. Khoury

1. Budget Request for 2007-2008

E-newsletter is budgeted at \$3,000 for fiscal year. Listserv costs are budgeted administratively.

- 2. Use of Budgeted Funds: Newsletter costs for the period from August through November 2007 are approximately \$1,000. (To be updated.)
- 3. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee: Regular meetings are not scheduled.
- 4. **Council Approval:** None required.
- 5. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Business Law E-Newsletter has been well received, and should be used by all committees as a development opportunity. Each committee should post their meetings through this newsletter, in addition to your normal lists, so as to encourage others to join your activities.

- 6. Meetings and Programs: Not applicable.
- 7. Publications:

Ř_e,

The "Technology Corner" column in the Business Law Journal continues on.

Michael S. Khoury Jaffe, Raitt, Heuer & Weiss, P. C. Suite 2500 27777 Franklin Road Southfield, MI 48034-8214 248.727.1414 mkhoury@jaffelaw.com